
1st April 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers 

We come to the end of what has been a very different Spring 

Term for all of us. It was lovely to have the children all back 

into school and settled for four weeks before they begin       

enjoying their Easter Break. 

Just as during the Christmas holiday period, please could 
you inform me via head@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk if 
your child should test positive for Covid up to the 7

th
 April. 

Following a test, if anyone tests positive – you, your house-
hold and any support bubbles you are part of should self-
isolate immediately in line with NHS Test and Trace guid-
ance for 10 days. 
I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you and  

goodbye to Miss Taylor who is leaving us today and wish her 

lots of luck for the future.  

I hope you all have a happy and relaxing Easter break 

(hopefully with some sunshine!) and look forward to seeing 

the children back to school on Monday 19
th
 April. 

Best wishes 

Demelza Bolton 

Executive Headteacher 

Dates for the Diary 

Return to school 

Mon—19th April 

2020/21 In- Service Training Days  

are: 

Monday 7
th
 June 2021 

 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

          Children’s Equipment 

Please can all children 

bring in their own pencil 

case and water bottles 

daily. 

 

    PE Days 

Thursday: Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4  

Friday: Year 2, Year 5, Year 6 

       Laptops/Chrome books 

Please return any school  

devices as soon as possible.  

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 

For more information, please see the school website or contact Mrs Merriman by phone 

01736 330005 

Easter Raffle 

We are delighted to announce the  

Easter Raffle made a grand total of 

 

 

                   After School Care 

Will commence on 19th April. We look forward to 

welcoming you back. 

    £209.00 

mailto:head@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk


  

  House Points 

 

 

                                                                           

Stars of the Week 

 

 

  

                              Reception: Senara 

   Class 1:   Jenson                           Class 2: Jokubas 

   Class 3:  Oliver                              Class 4:  Ellie 

   Class 5: Amon                               Class 6:  Bobby 

175

157 163 

141 



 

 

 

 

 

         £357.50 
       We have raised a grand total of  

                       Attendance 
                                           Reception— 100% 

       Class 1 - 100%                                                     Class 2 -  97% 

       Class 3 -  99%                                                      Class 4 -  98% 

       Class 5 -  93%                                                      Class 6 -  100% 


